
DEPARTMENT OF FOOD SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

SALUTE TO GRADUATES
Friday, December 20, 2024 

11:00 am  - 12:00 pm 
FIC 111

The Department of Food Science and 
Technology would like to honor the 
achievements and successes of its 
Fall 2024 graduating students! 
It’s free to attend, and light 
refreshments will be served.

Contact Julie McManamey at 
julie.mcmanamey@unl.edu  
if you have any questions.

UNL does not discriminate based upon any protected status.  Please see http://www.unl.edu/equity/notice-nondiscrimination.




